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Dear County Council,

In a county that is already strained and
divided, we do NOT need to segregate and
vilify a segment of the population. ANY time in
history a segment of society has been
segregated against it has not turned out well
for that society. Vaccine passports will be
horrible for Montgomery County.

The vaccine has been shown to help the
vaccinated individual have less instances of
severe disease. The vaccine has been shown
to NOT stop infection and transmission. So
there is no reason to segregate vaccinated
individuals from unvaccinated individuals.

This will put an undue pressure and strain on
businesses that have already been hurt by this
pandemic.

Please unify our County and do not divide us
any further.

Thank you,
Andrew



